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(Astoria, OR) — A new free online system will make it simple for individuals to search for a
document that has been recorded by the Clatsop County Clerk.

“We are committed to being transparent with the public and this new online tool will make it
easier and faster for people to find the information they need,” said Tracie Krevanko, Clatsop
County Clerk.

You can now search for a document that has been recorded in Clatsop County by visiting
ClastopCounty.gov.
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